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Dear Labor Committee, 

 

The public should be allowed to know the truth.  My hospital spent more to replace 

me with short term strike relief nurses than it would have cost them to keep me from 

striking in the first place. 

 

This has to end. Please support HB 2792. 

 

Grant Ryder, Carlton 

 


